
Michael Hempen <mlhempen1@yahoo.com> 
 
Dear House Committee on Energy & Environment, Rep. Ken Helm, Chair 
  
I strongly support HB 2623, Prohibits use of hydraulic fracturing for oil and gas exploration and 
production. 
Oregon’s Aquifers are at grave danger from fracking with hydraulic injection of waste water & 
chemicals.   
Please support prevention of fracking in all of Oregon, including the Nearshore & Offshore Ocean.  
  
Thank you, 
 
Michael Hempen 
 


